
PARTICPANTS NEEDED




HELP US TEST A STORYTELLING APP
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Calling All
Fathers, Mothers, Grandparents 

Children are welcomed but not required. 

  Join us for tea/coffee & tell us what you think!

For the first workshop, we have adapted Jack and the Beanstalk to
create an interactive storytelling experience. 

We will cover your travel cost and refreshments will be available.

Several workshops will take place during 2022-23. Participants can take
part in one or more and help us evaluate the app at various stages of its
development. 

Eventbrite:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/storytelling-app-
workshop-tickets-244344820937

The workshops are run by the University of Nottingham, in partnership with Makers of
Imaginary Worlds, Nottingham Playhouse, Nottingham City Libraries and Lakeside Arts.

28TH JANUARY 2022

9:30 - 11 AM   0R  1 - 2:30 PM
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T H E  M I X E D  R E A L I T Y  L A B
S C H O O L  O F  C O M P U T E R  S C I E N C E  
U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  N O T T I N G H A M
J U B I L E E  C A M P U S

29TH JANUARY 2022

 3 - 4:30 PM

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/storytelling-app-workshop-tickets-244344820937
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/storytelling-app-workshop-tickets-244344820937

